APPENDIX G - Annexe B   NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED


LETTER FROM THE CLIENT OF AN EXISTING ALARM SYSTEM TO THE OLD ALARM COMPANY AUTHORISATION ANOTHER TO TAKE OVER THE MAINTENCE AND THE UNIQUE REFERENCE NUMBER (URN) 

NAME OF CLIENT / ALARMED PREMISES

ADDRESS

POST CODE

Date

OLD ALARM COMPANY

ADDRESS

POST CODE

Dear Sir/Madam

As per NPCC Guidelines on Police Requirements & Response to Security Systems and PSNI Annexe A, Appendix E, please take this letter as confirmation that I no longer require (old alarm company) to maintain my security system and am terminating the existing contract.

I hereby give (new alarm company) authorisation to maintain and apply to PSNI Alarms Administration Unit for the Unique Reference Number and information relating to my Security System.

Yours faithfully,

Client’s Signature please also print below

………………………………………….

Cc:  PSNI Alarms Administration Unit

(To be submitted with an Appendix G)
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